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September 13
Guild Meeting

9:30 Services
10:00 Guild Meeting

followed by Bring & Brag
and the program open to

all.

St. Andrew’s Church
8231 Callaghan Rd.

Remember to bring to
the meeting:
• Nametag (wear it)
• Library books, videos
& patterns
• QPC projects and
Bright Hopes quilts
• Smiles  for  your
friends

Almost Annual
Garage Sale

One gold, two gold, three gold…..

So the list of gold medals won continues….I am in awe of
this young athlete, Michael Phelps.  Like many of you, I have
been glued to the TV, watching our athletes compete in many
events in Beijing, China.  Most of all their dedication just
blows me away.

As I sit here lamenting over
the never ending ripping, cutting
and re-sewing of my newest
quilting creation, hey, I never did
say I was an excellent quilter, just
a quilter, it has occurred to me
that these athletes truly must
love what they are doing. Just
the amount of time, efforts and
courage it takes to pursue their
dreams is inspiring.

Of course there is no com-
parison to say maybe the 4-6 weeks that I may spend on a
quilt to a lifetime of training, sacrificing and practice that these
athletes endure, a challenge they embrace everyday for four
years or more, dreaming of the day that they could say, “I
have done my best”. It certainly puts things in perspective for
me.  No quilter is perfect; it is always a learning adventure.
Though sometimes”Whew! It’s finally finished!” is better than
our best work. Hopefully we all keep in mind that it is the
journey that counts, more than the number of finished quilts.

Blissfully Stitching,
Bobbie
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NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
monthly  yearly

Full Page Ad $60.00   $660
1/2 page Ad $30.00   $330
  (Horizontal - 7 x 4 3/4
  Vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2)
1/4 page Ad $15.00   $165
Business Card (2 x3.5) $10.00   $110

NEWSLETTER INPUTNEWSLETTER INPUTNEWSLETTER INPUTNEWSLETTER INPUTNEWSLETTER INPUT
DEADLINE:  Midnight Monday  after Guild Meeting)
email to quiltnews@satx.rr.com is preferred.
Or mail -Dea Jae Shore

Board Meeting Minutes
August 4, 2008

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION
REGULAR DUES $20    SENIOR (over 65) $15
Send your check with SASE to:   Gloria Hammond

Meeting called to order at. 1:00p.m.
Members present:  Bobbie Ashley, Larry

Beauchamp, Nechia Dawson, Bernie Farris, Gail
Daniel, Linda Ethridge, Barbara Sumlin, Karen Nanos,
Dea jae Shore, and Lori Branson

President: Bobbie Ashley Minutes stand approved
as published, Rosebud Award to Cathy Wallace for her
demo workshop at the July general meeting.  Motion
was made and carried to approve the Sherry Allred
Grant form to be filled out by potential recipients.

President Pro-Tem: Larry Beauchamp - No report
given.

1st Vice-President – Special Events: Gail Daniel -
Bus is almost full. Geneva needs all monies turned in
for those who still need to pay as she will release
unpaid seats to others on waiting list.  Lori announced
that ticket sales for the Auction were progressing and
feels will increase as soon as the ads in the newspa-
pers come out.

2nd Vice-President – Newsletter/Directory:  Dea
Jae Shore stated the addresses for the newsletter
mail-out need to be updated.

2008 PROGRAM SCHEDULE

September 13 - The Almost Annual Garage Sale
October 11 - Tea Time, Texas Style – Style Show
Nov 7 - Kaleidoscope Workshop - Brenda Asmus
Nov 8 -  Kaleidoscope Lecture & Workshop - Brenda

Asmus
December 13 - Holiday Party

2009 PROGRAM SCHEDULE

January 10  - Brenda Papadakis – Dear Jane
Feb 13 – Hawaiian Appliqué Workshop– Keri Duke
Feb 14 – Lecture and workshop – Keri Duke
March 14 – TBA
April 11 – TBA
May 9 – Connie Silber – Studio Design
June 12 – Art Quilt design – Esterita Austin
June 13 – Lecture & workshop – Esteria Austin

PROGRAM NOTES
by Nechia Dawson, VP-Programs

The Almost Annual Garage Sale will be held after
the September meeting.  You can contact me at 210-
213-4360 or by email at barefootquilter@satx.rr.com if
you are interested in a table.  Tables are $10.00 each;
items for sale must be quilt related.  We will set up
during the break between the general meeting and
announcements & bring and brag.  So if you haven’t
kept your new year’s resolutions to use up your stash,
now is the perfect opportunity to add to someone
else’s.

The October program will be the Style Show -  Tea
Time, Texas Style.  Registration of garments and
accessories should be turned in by Sept 13 and all
items must be completed by the October meeting.

If you have missed any of the workshops this year,
then you have missed out on some serious fun.  The
good news is…that you have one more chance to
have fun with us.  The November workshops will be
by Brenda Asmus.  She will be teaching Kaleidoscope
techniques.  Just in time for you to get started on your
Kaleidoscope quilt for next year’s quilt
show…Kaleidoscope of Quilts.
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General Meeting Minutes
August 9, 2008

3rd Vice-President – Programs:  Nechia Dawson -
Michelle Watts classes are filling up.  15 signed up for
Friday and 17 signed up for Saturday.  Cost for Friday
class is $25.00 and $15 for Saturday class.

4th Vice-President – Services: Bernie Farris -
there will be 3 quilts laid out on tables during the
general meeting for anyone wishing to help get them
bound during the meeting.

5th Vice-President – Community Outreach:
Barbara Sumlin - Barbara announced that Pat
Gonzales can no longer Chair Youth Alternatives.
She will be seeking a replacement.  Anything donated
to Youth Alternatives must be geared to children from
5 - 18yrs of age. IF you have any household items
you would like to donate, please take them directly to
the Youth Alternative Thrift Shop. Please do not bring
them to the guild as we have no one to deliver them.

Treasurer: $15,000.00 CD; $20,000.00 CD;
$7,739.44 Operating Acct.; $17,472.05 Savings;
TOTAL: $60,211.49

Parlimentarian:  Linda Ethridge - Announced the
nominating committee as Judie Miller, Kitty Janiga,
and Algire Perry.

Adjourned: 1:45



Common Threads Issue 94

Treasurer’s Report
For the Seven Months Ending July 31, 2008 2300 Quilts

On a recent vacation through the mid west we
took a brief detour to Lincoln, Nebraska to visit
the International Quilt Study Center.    We saw
the beautiful new museum, two stunning exhibits
and many interested visitors.  If you are in that
area I highly recommend a visit.  It will be well
worth your time.

“The International Quit Study Center at the
University of Nebraska-Lincoln was formed in
1997 as a result of the generous gift of nearly
950 quilts from the Ardis and Robert James
Collection, along with a substantial pledge of
financial support.

The Center’s mission is to encourage the
interdisciplinary study of all aspects of
quiltmaking worldwide and to foster the preserva-
tion of this important cultural tradition through the
collection, conservation and exhibition of quilts
and related materials.”

“Today the International Quilt Study Center
collection totals over 2300 quilts.”

For more information go to their web site at:
http://www.quiltstudy.org

Ruth Felty

                               Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild
                                      Treasurer's Report
                    For the Seven Months Ending July 31, 2008

Year to Date 
Actual 2008 Budget

REVENUES
Dues - Membership $1,600.00 $4,400.00
Auction -                   10,000.00       
Interest 923.06 1,300.00          
Newsletter/Directory Ads 245.00 800.00             
Other 659.13 400.00             
Retreat - Summer 6,505.00 10,000.00       
Retreat - Winter 5,295.00 3,400.00          
Houston Bus trip 0.00 2,400.00          
Quilt Show 200.00 450.00             
Workshops 1,425.00 3,000.00          

Total Revenues   $16,852.19 $36,150.00
EXPENSES
Administration $1,101.72 4,900.00          
Auction 421.69 4,000.00          
Door Prizes 100.00 220.00             
Bright Hopes 516.35 500.00             
Community Response 11.02 250.00             
Storybook Quilts 247.25 400.00             
Storage facility 2,776.00 4,650.00          
Community Outreach 149.88 950.00             
Library 0.00 300.00             
Membership 0.00 100.00             
Newsletter/Directory 1,924.99 3,000.00          
Patterns 0.00 100.00             
Postage, Bulk 541.00 600.00             
Programs 3,296.97 8,000.00          
QPC 98.14 350.00             
Rent (Meetings) 875.00 1,650.00          
Retreat - Summer 61.66 10,000.00       
Retreat - Winter 5,230.00 3,400.00          
Quilt Show 313.63 900.00             
Houston bus trip 0.00 2,400.00          
Telephone 362.74 600.00             
Video Library 65.97 200.00             
Workshops 1,009.50 3,000.00          
Webpage 251.35 255.00             
Ethel Howey Grant 0.00 1,000.00          

Total Expenses    $19,354.86 $51,725.00
Net ($2,502.67) ($15,575.00)

Ending Jefferson Operating 7,734.44$       
Ending Jefferson Savings 17,565.70$    
Jefferson CD 20,000.00$    
Jefferson CD 15,000.00$    
Total Guild Funds 60,300.14$    

Winter Retreat

Winter Retreat is coming. Kris Thomson is
taking deposits of $50 for this wonderful event. It
will again take place at Newcombe’s Tennis
Ranch in New Braunfels.
This year each attendee
has a choice of staying
through Sunday or
through Monday. Arrival
date is Friday, January
30. If you leave on Sun-
day, February 1, the cost
is $155. If you leave
Monday, February 2, the
cost is $230. It is a weekend of sewing, talking,
eating, and sharing.
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QUILT MANIA II – 16 DALLAS
QUILT EXHIBITS ON DISPLAY
September, 2008 to April, 2009.

Submitted by Amy Cottrell

Quilt Mania II is a collaborative exhibition of a
wide variety of quilts September 26, 2008-April 1,
2009 at sixteen Dallas-area cultural institutions.
Quilt Crawls are planned for November 8, 2008,
January 24, 2009 and February 28, 2009. The crawls
allow a great way to see several exhibits in one
day, without having to worry about parking. The
bus drops you off and picks you up at the door. It
a fun day to spend with friends and quilts.   Fees
on the quilt crawls  include all admissions to six
museums, lunch and bus transportation. Registra-
tion information will be available on the Quilt
Mania website soon. The final cost has not yet
been determined, but is estimated it will range
from $35-$45 for each crawl.

Quilt History Weekend   - Friday, March 6, 2009
to Sunday, March 8, 2009

Quilt Mania II is the largest collaboration of quilt
exhibitions ever mounted. Seventeen premier cultural
institutions in Dallas, Texas area plan exhibitions of
quilts September 26 2008 - April 1, 2009.  A special
Quilt History Weekend is planned for March 6-8, 2009.
Participants will have the opportunity to see all the
exhibitions that are open, hear quilt historian, Xenia
Cord, share stories from her adventures as an antique
quilt dealer, visit three quilt shops and see a private
antique quilt collection.

Attendees will be picked up at the Dallas Fort
Worth Airport 2 p.m. Friday, March 6, 2009 and re-
turned to the airport by noon on Sunday, March 8,
2009. All transportation, admission to the exhibitions,
meals, visits to three quilt shops, lecture by Xenia
Cord and viewing of private quilt collection is included
in the $195.00 registration fee. Dr. Marian Ann J.
Montgomery, Quilt Mania II Project Coordinating
Curator has organized this weekend and will accom-
pany the tour. This is a once in a lifetime opportunity
as Quilt Mania will not be repeated.  All transporta-
tion, admission to the exhibitions, meals, visits to
three quilt shops, lecture by Xenia Cord and viewing
of private quilt collection is included in the $195.00
registration fee. Dr. Marian Ann J. Montgomery, Quilt
Mania II Project Coordinating Curator has organized
this weekend and will accompany the tour.

http://www.quiltmania.org/Exhibitions.html  has the
listing of exhibitions complete with addresses, phone

numbers, and web sites.  http://www.quiltmania.org/
is the web address of the event.

Quilt Mania II Exhibitions
Bold exhibits will be open on Quilt

History Weekend

Sept. 27-Dec. 13, 2008 Piece by Piece
Nov. 4-Dec. 31, 2008 Blackland Prairie Quilts
Jan. 25-Apr. 5, 2009 Stitching the Seasons: Con-

temporary Japanese Quilts
Sept. 26 -Apr. 1, 2009 Quilts of the Unsung

Heroines of North Texas
Oct. 1 -Mar. 31, 2009 No Hand Idle: Quilting/

Women’s Domestic Arts in the 19th Century
Oct. 1 -Apr. 1, 2009 A Stitch in Time: Farmers

Branch Quilts
Oct. 11-Dec. 13, 2008Quilts that Preserve the Flo-

rence and Lawrence Family Histories
Jan. 10-Apr. 1, 2009 Quilts that Preserve the

Florence and Lawrence Family History
Jan. 10-Feb. 28, 2009Men of the Cloth in Quilting
Sept. 27 -Jan. 30, 2009 we’re Covering the

World: Quilts Made Under the Direction of
American Aid Workers

Sept. 26 -Apr. 1, 2009 New Beginnings:
Quilts by Texas Quilt Artists

Sept. 26-Nov. 22, 2008 Blending the Old and
the New: Quilts by Paul D. Pilgrim from the
Museum of AQS

Jan. 20-Mar. 15, 2009 Molas: Quilts by the
Kuna People of Panama and Columbia
(local collectors)

Sept. 26 -Apr. 1, 2009 Natural History: Texas
Quilts

Oct. 9 - Mar. 15, 2009Best on the Block: Quilts
from the Collection of the Dallas Guild

Feb. 6-Mar. 23, 2009 Cloth Conservations: The
Quilts of Carolyn Mazloomi

Nov. 6 -Apr. 1, 2009 Partisan Pieces: Quilts of
Political and Patriotic Persuasion from the
Quilt Study Center   University of Nebraska-
Lincoln

If you have any questions, give me a holler
(qorg@aol.com) or 972-475-2028 and I’ll try to point
you in the right direction.    Think COOL.    Amy
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Sunshine and Shadows
 

Janet N. Craig 210-370-3114
jncraig@airmail.net

Do you feel like you still need to prove something to someone about yourself?  Do you feel you’ll have
proven yourself when you get a big house or a prestigious promotion or a new girlfriend?  Your sense of
self worth isn’t’ really going to improve from having a bigger title after your name.  let go of external mea-
sures of your sense of self and worth.  Directly tell the unsupportive people in your head and your life that
you don’t have to prove anything to them to feel okay about yourself.  It’s much simpler that way.

Sunshine –
Cheryl Jones is a proud Grandmother of a new baby girl, Niah Haley Cano, born July 2nd 2008.  Niah is

the first grand daughter and 1st great grand daughter.  I am sure she will be equal to the challenge.  I see
quilts and pictures in the future.  We wish Good fortune and happiness to her and her parents Rebecca
and David Corman.

Shadows –
We share a Shadow about one of our members.  Barbara Sue Campbell was born on July 30, 1950 in

Littlefield, Texas, and went to be with the Lord on August 4, 2008. She was a resident for over thirty years
of Tacoma, Washington, and moved back to San Antonio, Texas, four years ago. She is survived by her
parents Garth and Mary Marjorie Campbell; sisters, Lucia Lincecum and husband Wayne, Kathy Danford
and husband Fred; brother, John Campbell and wife Mimi; 4 nieces and 3 nephews. SERVICES A chapel
service will be held at 2:00 PM on Wednesday, August 6, 2008 at Mission Burial Park North Mausoleum
Chapel with interment to follow at Mission Burial Park North. You may sign the on-line guestbook at
www.missionparks.com under the obituary section. Mission Park Funeral Chapel North.

Doris Patterson is the POC for the Memorial Quilt blocks (8 X 8 finished block) 210-656-0334
Please remember to share Sunshine’s - birthdays, graduations, anniversaries and awards as well as our
Shadows.   Take Care - Janet
Janet N. Craig
210-370-3114
Sunshine and Shadows
You must have the shadows to appreciate the light

Youth Alternatives
For many years our guild members have collected

toiletries, clothing, etc. for the children of our commu-
nity.  The shelter we assist recieves children who
need immediate care due to a crisis situation.  Many
times these young people arrive with noting except
the clothes they have on their bodies.   Therefore, if
you have any of the following, please bring it  to the
guild meeting for distribution through Youth Alterna-
tives: (Remember the children are ages 5-17)

shoes, jackets, shirts, pants, skirts, p.f.’s 
toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrush, combs, hair
brushes, shaving supplies, deorderants,
shapmpoos, hair bands, clips, hand lotions, etc) 
games, puzzles, music players, transistor
radios, sports equipment, etc.
craft supplies:  patterns, fabrics, sewing notions,
scrap booking, yarns, crayons, drawing tools, etc. 

Secondly, if you have
large donations, please call
the Roy Maas’ Youth Alterna-
tives, Inc, 340-0811 to ar-
range for a pick-up at your
home.  You may want to
make this donation in the
name of the Greater San
Antonio Quilt Guild.  The
facility has a thrift store
whereby they sell items to raise monies for the facil-
ity. 

Thirdly, this great activity is in need of one or two
people to facilitate the guild’s participation in
this cause.  Please contact Barbara Sumlin  (436-
5884 or email:  barbara919@aol.com) to learn more
about chairing this committee.
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ADVERTISING Barbara Wofford
ARCHIVIST
AUCTION  2008 Lori Branson

Linda Ethridge
BEE KEEPER Charlotte Keener
BRIGHT HOPES Sharon Ross
BRING & BRAG
COMMUNITY  ED Betty Tope
COMMUNITY RESPONSE Barbara Gilstad
DIRECTORY Dea Jae Shore
FALL at the ALAMO Mary Ruth Flores
FOLK LIFE FESTIVAL Kay Allison
HOUSTON  BUS Geneva Gusman
ITC QUILTERS Kay Allison
LIBRARY-BOOKS, MAG. Mary Ruth Flores
MAGAZINE SALES Stephanie Martin
MEMBERSHIP Gloria Hammond
MEMBER SVC. Liz Hooge

PATTERNS Patricia Patton
PHOTO Sherry Sorbera
PUBLICITY Mary McCarthy
QPC Carol Rouse
QUILT-IN Shirley Carter
RETREAT-JULY 2008 Kitty Janiga
RETREAT-JANUARY 2008 Kris Thomson
SECRET SISTERS Charlotte Keener

Melissa Allo
STORYBOOK QUILTS Nechia Dawson
STYLE SHOW 2008 Ruth Felty
SUNSHINE & SHADOWS Janet Craig
EMAIL TREE Janet Craig
VIDEOS Shirley Carter
WEBMISTRESS Dea Jae Shore
WELCOMING Kitty Janiga

Sylvia Jolet
Roberta Haby

YOUTH  ALTERNATIVES open

COMMITTEES

STORY TIME
 by Nechia Dawson, Chair, Storybooks

& Quilts to Go

It’s time to distribute Storybooks and Quilts for the
Fall Semester.  I would like to have a Storybook Work
Party after the September meeting to get the new
quilts ready for the new school year.  We have re-
ceived so many new quilts this year, I know that the
teachers and children are going to be excited about
their new treasures.  I need a few volunteers to help
me assemble the information booklet for each new
book and get them ready for their new totes.  I would
also like to recruit a few volunteers who can adopt
one school district to drop off and pick up the quilts to
that district’s contact person.

My very special thanks for the quilts that have been
completed this year:
  ♦ Ruby by Alison Lester; Quilter maker – Sherry

Duringer
  ♦ The Patchwork Cat by N Bayley; Quilter maker –

Ann Marie Matonak
  ♦ Martha Ann’s Quilt for Queen Victoria by Kyra

Hicks; Quilter maker – Kit Kucinkas
  ♦ Grandpa’s Quilt by Betsy Franco; Quilter maker –

Ellen Hernandez
  ♦ The Berenstain Bears and Mama’s New Job by

Stan & Jan Berenstain; Quilter maker – Ellen
Hernandez

Thanks to everyone that is participating in the
Alphabet challenge.  All 26 letters have been adopted
and nine (9) blocks have been returned.  This quilt is
going to be fabulous!

See you at Story Time, Nechia

Style Show 2008 – “Tea Time,
Texas Style”

October 11, 2008

Hope you are working on your wearable garments
and accessories as well as challenge projects for our
October 11 Style Show.  Remember there will be
prizes for the challenge items.

In the past we have allowed members to sell
garments at the show and that will be an options
again this year.  The Guild will collect the money and
mail you a check.  The Guild gets 20% and the seller
get 80%.  You must determine the selling price and
insert it on the application form (there is not a cat-
egory for sales on the printed form.)  If you have any
questions call Ruth Felty at 688-2288.

Deadline for entry forms is September 13, 2008.
Entry form can be found on page 13
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’5th Annual Quilt Show, Quilting Through the
Generations’
Vereins Quilt Guild of Fredericksburg
August 29-31, 2008
American Legion Hall
726 Hwy 87 South
Fredricksburg, TX
For more information:
Visit http://www.vereinsquiltguild.com/
Quiltshow_06.htm

’Memories in Stitches’
Creative Memories Quilt Guild
September 11 - 13, 2008
Caldwell Civic Center
103 Presidential Corridor/SH 21
Caldwell, Texas
For more information:
Visit http://www.burlesoncountytx.com/
Kolache%20Pages/quiltshow.htm

’Tomorrow’s Keepsakes’
Lone Star Heritage Quilt Guild
September 19 & 20, 2008
Hopkins County Civic Center
1200 Houston St.
Sulphur Springs, Texas
For more information:
Visit http://www.sulphurspringstxquilts.com/

’FOR THE LOVE OF QUILTING’
Trinity Valley Quilters Guild
September 19-21, 2008
Amon Carter Exhibit Hall
3400 Burnett Tandy Rd
Fort Worth, Tx
For more information:
Visit http://www.tvqg.org/
Call (817) 871-8150

     ‘Then and Now Quilt Show’
Johnson City Quilter’s Guild
Sept. 20, 2008 9 a.m.-6 p.m.
P.E.C. Auditorium
201 South Ave. F
Johnson City, Texas 78636
For more information:
Visit http://www.johnsoncitytexaschamber.com/
calendar_of_events/index3.html#september

Quilters ShowQuilters ShowQuilters ShowQuilters ShowQuilters Show

CalendarCalendarCalendarCalendarCalendar
QUILT AUCTION

September 27, 2008

Thanks to the beautiful quilts and wall hang-
ings that are being donated for auction, we look
forward to a very successful event and fund
raiser. Be sure and get luncheon tickets early.
Admission to the auction is free; however, seating
may be limited based on number of tickets sold.

Tickets: $25 includes luncheon, cash bar, and
valet parking.

For tickets, information, quilt donations; con-
tact:

Lori Branson at 454-7170 or leave a message
299-7124

Community Response Committee

The quilt above was finished for the Commu-
nity Response Committee. The top was donated
by Mary McCarthy. The quilting was finished by
Bernie Farris. The back was finished by Barbara
Gilstad. The binding was added by Dea Jae
Shore. That’s what makes the quilts finished by
the Guild so interesting and such fun. Next time
volunteers are solicited, raise your hand for the
part you like doing.
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild -Style Show 2008
Texas Tea Party, October 11, 2008

Entry Form
This form must be used to register your garments and display items for the style show.  Use a

separate form for each entry and submit to Sylvia Jolet by September 13, 2008.
To qualify any item for the show, it must have at least one aspect of quilting such as: piecing,

appliqué, batting.
A display of non-garment items will be a special feature of the show.  These include, accessories

such purses, totes, jewelry and others.  Items made of the Challenge Fabric will also be highlighted.
The 3 entry categories are listed below.

Style Show items should be checked in between 9 – 9:30 A.M. on October 11, 2008.  No items will
be accepted after 9:30 A.M.  Garments will be modeled and picked up after the Style Show is over.

Return the complete form to Sylvia Jolet at 1818 Encino Rio, San Antonio, TX 78259-1812. Submit
forms on or before September 13th Meeting (deadline).  Forms may be hand delivered, mailed or
emailed.

Keep this part of the form for future reference and return the bottom portion as indicated.

GSAQG Style Show, Texas Tea Party
October 11, 2008

                                                                                                               Guild use only:
                                                                                                        Number ___________

       Model _______________
Garment  _________________________________

Owner _______________________________             Phone ____________

Maker ______________________

Will you model the garment? ________
 If no, what size is the garment so we can provide a model  ________

Fill in appropriate category:  Garment type (vest, jacket)_________________________

  Special Display  (tote, etc.)_________________________

  Challenge Item ______________________

Describe the garment (item) and any special inspiration, story or history. Use back of this form if
needed.

Entry deadline is September 13 2008
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 Creative Sewing  

Center  
has 9000 bolts of fabric,  

half are in our on-line  

store. CSC is an  

authorized dealer  

for Bernina, Brother, Handiquilter,  

&  Happy machines.   

11777 West Avenue  San Antonio, TX 78216 

210-344-0791  www.creativesewingonline.com 

1-877-331-7862   Mon-Sat. 9:30-6:00 

You will find an  

extensive selection 

of books, patterns, 

kits, stabilizers, 

cabinets, & thread. 

 

Store hours:  Monday and Friday, 10-7 

Saturday, 10-4 
 

8015 Mainland Dr. 
San Antonio, TX 
210-520-4833 

 

Memories by the Yard 

I’ve Always Wanted To… 
 

 Make a Giant Dahlia Quilt – let Brenda Asmus 

teach you how in a two part class on September 19 

& 20 

From 10am – 5pm 
 

 Learn how to Needleturn Applique – join in one of 

our many applique classes taught by Maria 

Connelly.  Beg. Applique on Sat., Aug. 23 from 

10am – 1pm. 

Interm. Applique on Sat., Sept. 27 from 10am – 

1pm.  Adv. Applique on Sat., Aug. 23 from 1:30-

4:30pm or Thursday, September 11 from 10am – 

1pm. 
 

 Learn how to Machine Applique – let Nancy Price 

teach you how on Friday, Sept. 5 from 10am – 4pm 
 

 Learn how to do Hand Embroidery – let Marnie 
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Try your hand at a Card Trick. There are half square triangle, quarter square triangle, and
half quarter square triangle.  Let’s make them a 12.5 inches square unfinished. Each small
block is 4”. Use brights for the cards and a WOW (white on white) background. There is a
wonderful tutorial for all three at http://quiltingpassion.com/tutorials/HST/hst.html   Bring
as many as you like with your name attached to each one to the October Guild meeting. All
names go in the basket and the lucky winner in the drawing gets all of the blocks.

Block PartyBlock PartyBlock PartyBlock PartyBlock PartyOctober 2008



Nonprofit Org.
U.S. Postage Paid
San Antonio, TX
Permit No. 3572

GSAQG
P.O. Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

Board of Directors
President Bobbie Ashley
President Pro-Tem

 Larry  Beauchamp
1st Vice President for Special Events

Gail Daniel
2nd Vice President for Newsletter

Dea Jae Shore
3rd Vice President for Programs

 Nechia Dawson
4th Vice President for Services

Bernie Farris
5th Vice President for Comm. Outreach

Barbara Sumlin
Secretary, Lori Branson
Treasurer, Karen Nanos
Parliamentarian    Linda Ethridge

Bold Offices expire December 2008

September Schedule

September 2 BOARD MEETING-1PM
St. Andrew’s Church

September 13 GUILD MEETING-10AM
St. Andrew’s Church
8231 Callaghan Rd.

September 16- Wearable Arts 6:30pm
Creative Sewing Center
11777 West Ave.
Hostess - Ida Tyson Blankenship

September 24 - Quilt-In 10:00 AM
Memories by the Yard
8015 Mainland Drive
Hostess - Shirley Carter

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED


